
 

Northern Nevada Scholarship Opportunity 
 

Call for SNPAA Scholarship Applications 2023 
The Sierra Nevada Performing Arts Association (SNPAA) 
offers Scholarships to talented students pursuing a 
college or university degree, or equivalent, in the 
Performing Arts.  To be eligible, the applicant must be in 
the last semester or have graduated from a high school 
in Northern Nevada.  
 
The intent of our Scholarships is to recognize hard work 
and to assist students with completion of higher 
education.  To receive a Scholarship, a high school 
applicant must have been accepted to a 4-year college, 
university or equivalent.  Students already at a college, 
university or equivalent may also apply for a SNPAA 
Scholarship provided they meet all other requirements. 
 
Scholarships awarded by the Board of Directors of 
SNPAA generally range from $500-$2,000.  Money 
awarded to a student must be used within the 
subsequent academic year at the institution of the 
student’s choice.  The money is sent directly to that 
institution to help defray the cost of tuition and/or 
books. 
 
In order to apply for a SNPAA Scholarship, applicants 
should visit the SNPAA website at www.snpaa.org .   
Information is requested of applicants both online as 
well as by mail or e-mail. 
 
An applicant may apply online at any time, but no later 
than June 1st of each year for award in the next 
academic year.  Required hard copy information must 
be mailed and postmarked/or e-mailed by July 7, 2023.  
A decision will be made in July and awards will be sent 
to the scholarship recipient’s school in August. 
 


